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NOTICE 
CURRENT YEAR 13 STUDENTS  

A2 COURSES  
 
 
The majority of the AS module exams are now over, and we hope that 
your hard work will be rewarded.  
 
However, it is now important that we start to look at your A2 Year and 
starting these courses. In many cases the A2 courses is worth 60% of the 
final qualification.  
 
Any student that is planning to progress into Year 14 in September 2023 is 
required to return to school from Monday 5th June 2023 and cover their 
normal timetable.  Where collaboration classes have not started students 
will remain in the 6th  Form Study.   Full School Uniform is required. 
 
Students who have not fully completed their AS portfolios in BTEC subjects 
will also have the opportunity to do so. 
 
 
PS: Any students sitting any public examination may take the day prior to 
the exam as a study day. 
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